
                           
 

12th October 2022 

HD Civil Pty Ltd  

72 Shelley Rd, 

Moruya NSW 2537 
 

Construction of Chisolm’s Creek Bridge – Bundewallah                                                                                    

Dear resident, 

We have been engaged by Shoalhaven City Council for the contract to construct the new bridge over 

Chisolm’s Creek on Bundewallah Road, Bundewallah. 

As a result, and while formal contractual issues are being finalised, we wish to advise you that we 

intend to start construction works approximately three weeks’ from now. 

Works are due to be completed by January 2023 however this is very much dependant on favourable 

weather conditions. 

There will be local traffic controls initiated as the construction zone is established that will see the 

narrowing of the existing bridge to allow the new bridge to be built close beside the existing 

structure. There will also be compound established on the Berry side of the construction zone. 

Please be patient, drive carefully and to the conditions as we look to ensure the safety of everyone 

passing through and workers  working on the site. 

 

 

If you have any queries in relation to the project, I can be contacted below by phone or by email. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Trevor Delaney  

HD Civil Pty Ltd 

0424 578 697 

trevor@hdcivil.net.au  


